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A Word from Mrs Blake, Headteacher 

To all our lovely families, 

We have had a brilliant week. The Y5 and Y6 class began by having two sessions of indoor rowing which they 

really enjoyed. Many thanks to the Plymouth Schools Sports Partnership for providing the equipment and 

supporting the pupils in their efforts. I have been looking at the pupils’ books and am amazed at the standards 

of work since the children have returned  – Tyler (Y3) read a wonderful piece of writing to the Y6 class, and the 

feedback from the pupils was that it was ‘almost as good’ as their work. High praise indeed Tyler! 

Unfortunately, it is not all good news this week. We have been approached by our neighbours on Valletort 

Place to say that children and families waiting for siblings at the end of the day have not been respecting the 

houses and cars on the road. We have been told that children have been sitting on the car bonnets and 

banging on the windows of the houses. Please support us in ensuring your child does not do this. We 

encourage good manners and kind hands throughout the school day and we need your help in making sure this 

continues whether the children are in or out of school. We know that some of you are waiting for a while to pick 

up siblings from different classes, so after Easter we will look at how to make this time easier/shorter so you 

are not waiting as long. 

We wish you the happiest of weekends – see you on Monday! 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Blake 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

 

As we have been concentrating on the children’s safe return to school we have decided to delay Red Nose Day 

until the last day of term, Wednesday 31st March.  We will have a fun day and children can wear their red 

noses, Red Nose Day T-shirts or just something red for a small donation on that day! 

 

 

Friday 19th March 2021 
 

High Street Herald 
Reflecting Life in School  
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Learning Heroes 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Here are our learning heroes for this week. Keep up the hard work everyone! 

Writers of the Week 

 

Reception - Jwad 

Year 1 - Darcy-May 

Turtles - Sara and Tyler 

Stingrays - Evie 

Eels - Harrison 

 

Readers of the Week 

Reception – Kayden O 

Year 1 - Jason 

Turtles - Sapphire 

Stingrays - Amy  

Eels – Lexi W 

Mathematician of the Week 

Reception - Poppy 

Year 1 – Kaiden M 

Turtles - Milo 

Stingrays – Elley-Maia C 

Eels – Lucas B 
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Dates for your diary…….up and coming events 

Date EYFS/KS1 
KS2 

Wednesday 31st March  Last day of Spring Term and Red Nose Day! 

Monday 19th April All children back to school 

Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday 
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